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NEWSLETTER 

July 2012 

Notice of General Meeting 
The next General Meeting will be held at the Lenah Valley RSL on July 16th starting at 7.30pm.  
 
Committee 
Following the resignations of Peter Trott and John Spencer, Andrew Blackwood has been co-
opted as a member until the AGM. 
 
Only three of the present committee will be standing for positions at the AGM, so please give 
some thought to nominating. Nomination forms are available from the website or the Secretary. 
 
Miena shack  
Tony Dell, Brian McCullagh and a group of volunteers have repaired the external damage. 
There is still some minor work to do inside. The damaged tank has been removed by Bruce 
Barker and will be replaced with a larger tank. The power supply lines will need to be relocated 
to allow for this. The new parking area will be gravelled after the tank base is installed. 
 
Josh Bradshaw and Sven Nielsen have again volunteered to replenish the wood supply at both 
shacks. 
 
John Fowler Trophy 
The response this year has been disappointing so the committee has been discussing 
alternative arrangements for the coming season. A proposal will be presented to the next 
general meeting for discussion. 
 
The trophy for last season will be presented at the AGM. 
 

Snowy Ranges Fishery 
The club has held a number of successful field days there over the last few years. The 
committee feels that the club needs to do something in return to ensure we can continue to 
use the venue. John Smith has presented a paper to us with suggestions on how we might 
help with care and maintenance, and also some ideas for activities e.g. clinics for beginning fly 
fishers. John will have discussions with the owner, Bob Cleary. 
  

Annual General Meeting and Dinner 
The AGM will be held on Monday August 20 at the Lenah Valley RSL. Following the success 
of the dinner before the last AGM we have arranged with the RSL to do the same this year. 
The cost will be the same as last year, $25 for a carvery main course, followed by dessert. So 
please make a note of the date and try to attend. 

 
Activities Program 
We are preparing the program for the coming season. If you have any ideas for trips or 
activities please send them to the Secretary. 

 

Pete Murphy 

Secretary      secretary@tasmanianflytyersclub.org 

mailto:secretary@tasmanianflytyersclub.org

